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29th June 1937

Mr R, Marnie

Forest District Manager
Forestry Commission
Buchan Forest District
Ordiquihill

Fortsoy Road

Huntly

ABRS 4501

Dear Ron,

Thanks for your letter of Sth June - I gave your apologies to the
meaeting and this was recordes!

As you will have no doubt noticed from one of the past minutes the
1987 Rally will be held on Sunday 9th August at 3,00pm It is my
pleasure to invite you, on behalf of the Council of the Bailies of
Bennachie, to address our Members as the representative of the
Forestry Commission We are grateful to the Commission for the use
of the picnic field and hope that this most satisfactory
arrangement can continue for many years to come,

As usual sunshine, sausage rolls and tea will be provided, and we
hope that youw and your wife will be able to attend,

Yours sincersly,
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